
 

 
 

Attn: All Students:  Prom season will be here quickly.  Prom bids will go on sale soon, and you will not be able to buy a 

bid or take a date if either of you owe a main office or library obligation.  Please take care of this today, go to the main 

office of your grade to check if you think you owe anything.  Please do not jeopardize not being able to go to the prom. 

 

Attention Students:  Student Wi-Fi will be unavailable from April 4th through May 6th due to PARCC testing.  

Please plan accordingly. 

 

The date for the Scholarship Awards Ceremony has been changed from Tuesday, May 

31st to Thursday, June 2nd at 6:00 p.m. in the 11/12 gymnasium. 

 

Attention sophomores:  There will be a class executive meeting TODAY, Tuesday, April 5th after school in 

Room 7-2.  Hope to see you there! 

 

Students, have you ever had the desire to be a model?  Be a part of our fashion show, the Red Carpet Affair.  

Sign-ups will be in both lunches April 4th through April 7th, we will go to the stores to pick the outfits on April 

29th from 10-2.  The fashion show is May 5th. 
 

Attention girls going on the senior trip!  The vintage hut has shorts on sale this week, two for the price of one. That means 

two pair for one dollar. Save your cash for spending money for the trip by checking out all the styles we have to offer. 

Come in during your lunch to shop our new styles in room 210 in the 11/12 building.(If you do not have the money don't 

let that stop you from shopping the store is for everyone regardless of ability to pay.)  PS we have some great tops too. 
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